
WINTER NEWSLETTER 2017 

Emtec Group added to their UK presence this year by 

opening their 9th regional office.  The Manchester office 

opened in November and will primarily support the 

development of our Facilities Services division in the 

North.   

 

Emtec’s Branding division completed the full office re-fit, 

which included the design, manufacture and installation of 

all signage elements along with office furnishings, 

decoration and flooring.  Signage works comprised of 

manifestation to every meeting room, wall signage and 

feature wall graphics in the main office space. 

Our Energy and Renewables division have picked up another 

national award at the Solar Power Portal Awards ceremony in 

Birmingham. After being shortlisted for 4 awards including 

contractor of the year, Emtec Energy were successful in picking 

up the ‘Best use of Storage in a Domestic or Non Domestic 

Project’ for their Broomcourt Care Home contract.  

 

Chris Clark, Emtec Energy Managing Director has been 

appointed as the new Chairman of The Solar Trade Association 

Scotland. STA Scotland are the leading voice for solar in 

Scotland and lobby hard to reduce barriers of deployment such 

as grid, business rates and building regulations.  

EMTEC GROUP OPEN 9TH REGIONAL OFFICE 

ENERGY CELEBRATE SUCCESS 

Emtec Fire Systems have been selected to design, 

supply and install the fire sprinkler system within the new 

Queen Street Station refurbishment project. 

 

The system will comprise of a bespoke water supply 

arrangement complete with a network of pipework that will 

feed 18 shop units with a full electronic monitoring system 

within the new station layout. 
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PROJECT SPOTLIGHT 

Superdrug recently launched their newest store in Belfast 

which Emtec Branding successfully provided the fitout and 

signage for. 

 

Internally, the project included mostly large-scale digitally 

printed tension fabric graphics and printed light weight  

Smart-X board, while the external scope included the 

shopfront fascia, high level flex face signs to front and back 

elevations, as well as shopping park totem signs. 

 

As part of Emtec Branding’s programme of store rebrands for 

Superdrug, this has been the largest store to be undertaken 

to date.  

Emtec Core & Protect have commenced works at Andrew Melville Hall 

in St Andrews for their client Graham Construction. Andrew Melville Hall 

is a student halls of residence, constructed in 1967 using prefabricated 

concrete modules, and is currently being fully refurbished to bring it up 

to HMO standards. 

 

The contract involves diamond drilling and sawing works to create new 

service openings in concrete walls and floors throughout the 276 

bedroom building, as well as utilising Brokk Robotic Demolition 

machines for the controlled demolition of existing concrete stairs, ramps 

and walls. 

SUPERDRUG REBRAND CONTINUES 

DIAMOND DRILLING AND SAWING WORKS BEGIN AT STUDENT ACCOMODATION 

EBS EDUCATION SECTOR PROFILE RAISES  

Emtec Building Services have recently been awarded a 

number of significant contracts in the Education sector.  

 

The Newcastle branch recently completed M&E works at 

the re-fit and conversion of Cloth Hall at Leeds Beckett 

University.  The works involved the refurb of a 5 storey 

building including the replacement of the main central plant 

and controls systems. 

 

Our Birmingham division have also been awarded 

contracts which include the M&E installations at both 

Rogers Theatre, Malvern College and Solihull Academy.    

 

EBS Glasgow has commenced work at Collegelands which 

is a design and build delivery of a fully serviced 458 

bedded Student Accommodation block in the heart of 

Glasgow City Centre. 

EMTEC GROUP WOULD LIKE TO WISH YOU A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR. 

 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO A GREAT 2018! 


